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Secretary Report for April 2018,

1. Currently working on returning a lost pannier to its rightful owners. A gentleman has texted me
regarding a pannier he has that was found in the Cove, Oregon area. Advised him we would publicize
this prodigal pannier at COLA during mid-May. Have also contacted Gus Hill in Baker to see if he has
heard of anyone that may have lost the pack.

2. Working with Ccara evaluator, Beau Baty from Idaho Falls, Idaho to get him to visit the BLT site in Burns,
Oregon to test a number of age appropriate llamas. He will be arriving on Thursday, May 4, 2018.

3. Sue and I, with direction and additional information from Lisa Wolf put together an article for Back
Country Llama, Spring edition.

4. Letter was sent out to all members with a few reminders:

a. PLTA registrations need to be sent in to either Gina O’Brien or Tom Seifert

b. Alpacas will be allowed to participate in Challenges. This is a one-year trial period.

c. The ILR will now be adding the level of certification llamas have attained on their pedigree charts.

d. Information on banning llamas in Alaska because of the unproven rumors that llamas were causing
disease.

e. First week in May, NACA will be meeting in Washington on the Rosenberry ranch.

f.  BLT will be holding their Spring Trial the first week of May in Burns, Oregon.
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